Saint Froncis of Assisi Thapel
Tullman, Alabama

HISTORY OF SAINT FRANCIS CHAPEL

Beginning of construction — March 5, 1986
Construction completed - cir. May 10, 1986
First private Mass in Saint Francis Chapel — May 13, 1986
First public mass in Saint Francis Chapel — July 13, 1986
First Bulletin issued — July 13, 1986
First Novice to stay (Joseph Sautner) arrived — October 27, 1988
First Novitiate begun — January 11, 1989
First Perpetual Vows — January 24, 1993
Blessing of first Abbot of Christ the King Abbey — July 13, 1994
Last Mass in Saint Francis Chapel — December 18, 1994
First public Mass in the Abbey Church — December 25, 1994
Completion of the dismantling of Saint Francis Chapel — June 30, 2006




